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Dear Customer and/or Distributor:

The State of California PROPOSITION 65 requires the proper labeling of products sold
and delivered in California. Proposition 65 is a law to protect drinking water sources from
toxic substances. It puts the burden of proof on business instead of government to make
determination about safety levels for specific toxic chemicals that may be found in their
products.

Chauvin Arnoux Inc. d.b.a. AEMC® Instruments is committed to conducting its business in
a socially and ethical manner consistent with applicable national laws and regulations. As
part of a business group actively working in Europe, we already meet similar
environmental regulations such ROHS and particularly REACH which also addresses
many chemical substances contained in PROPOSITION 65.

In response to your inquiry regarding our activities relative to PROPOSITION 65, please
be advised of the following:

AEMCP Instruments is fully aware of the regulation and has sought outside assistance
from an accredited PROP65 organization in obtaining Safe Use Determinations for our
products from OEHHA (Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment).

At this time we do not know which products will require the PROPOSITION 65 Label, but
we are hoping to know so in the very near future.

Thank you for your understanding and patience.

Should you have any further questions, do not hesitate to e-mail us at
Customerservice@aemc.com
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Winthrop D Smith
President
Chauvin Arnoux, Inc.




